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| feel that this proposal of adding a box-like protuberance on top of a Victorian house would spoil the
appearance of the terrace (the loft conversion further down the road, which appears to be of a similar design,
looks extremely unattractive and out of character with the building)

and can already hear
a lot of noise from the property (doors/cupboards slamming, voices, toilet flushing, people running up and
down the stairs talking loudly etc) and can only imagine how much worse this noise and disturbance will
become as a permanent situation if this project is completed as the ongoing ncise will be overhead, as well as
on the same level as my flat.

| also feel that this will impact on the light to our house. All the flats here, except the basement flat, have side
windows that face number 104, and with an extra storey added on top of the house, the amount of light to our
flats (at least to the top flat, which is mine, and to the cne beneath it) will be negatively affected

09:10:07

2

020/1158P

_ 03062020 1737:32  COMMNT

The extension is ugly and inappropriate to the Victorian buildings in the area (Is not 104 within a Conservation
Area?)

A similar nearby extension was built some time ago but | doubt whether it would be acceptable now.
The works will cause considerable disturbance for the residents of 102
| would have thought that this is not the time to carry out this kind of work. We are just emerging tentatively

from the lockdown and may have to return to it. It may be better to postpone a hearing until the impact of
Covid-19 is clearer and more settled
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I should also like to add that the extension looks likely to interfere with the light to the first floor flat
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